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December 5, 2012

Attm: BOF Record Copy (RC)

Boards Support Section

Alaska Department of Fish and Game
P.O. Box 115526

Juneau, AK 99811-5526

Fax: 907-465-6094

Re: RC Comments Proposals 44 through 53

Dear Chairman Johnstone, Members of the Board,

I support proposals 44 through 53 repealing the setnet permit stacking sunset provision

for many reasons. The two main reasons that come to mind are convenience and
control within a family operation when members/crew are not able to fish the entire
season. The other, which is directly related to the former, is that the permits are
working the entire scason via the members/crew who are able to stay and

fish the duration which gives our fish buyers dependable sources of product.

 fish Fkuk beach in Bristol Bay (since 1972) and sincerely appreciate your

consideration in this matter.

W

Christina A. Libby




